
Below is the process you can expect. Please remember to contact us immediately in the rare occurrence of a balance bill.

Member Advocacy
High Level Overview of Our Process

WELCOME LETTER
You will be sent a welcome 
letter educating you on what 
to do should you receive a 
balance bill.

INITIAL BALANCE BILL
You will be educated on the process 
and given a “Balance Bill Kit.” You 
will sign a single sign on form which 
eliminates the need to sign a new 
kit with each new balance bill. 

Your signature enables AMPS to 
dispute the claim on your behalf. 
Your responsibility must be paid. 
A dispute letter will be sent to the 
provider.

You must notify AMPS if you receive a
Balance Bill. If you do, AMPS will send a Fair
Credit Billing Act (FCBA) Violation Letter to
the provider and AMPS will notify you.

SUBSEQUENT BALANCE BILL #2

You will receive a welcome 
call within 30 days.

WELCOME CALL

AMPS sends 2nd Fair Debt Collection 
Practices Act (FDCPA) Violation Letter to 
Collection Agency/Transfer to AMPS 
Legal Team for Negotiations/Settlement. 
Legal welcome letter will be sent to you.

SUBSEQUENT 
COLLECTION NOTICE

If you receive a collection notice, a 
FDCPA Violation Letter is sent to the 
collection agency. You must return signed 
Credit Bureau Notification to AMPS. AMPS 
receives Credit Bureau Notification and 
files with Credit Bureaus. Credit Bureau 
receives notification of dispute on file.

1ST COLLECTION NOTICE

You must notify AMPS if 
you receive a Balance Bill. If 
you do, AMPS will send a 
Fair Credit Billing Act (FCBA) 
Violation Letter to the 
Provider and will notify you.

SUBSEQUENT 
BALANCE BILL #3

30 DAYS

12-18 MONTHS

3-6 MONTHS

6-12 MONTHS

NEW!
An AMPS Member Advocate will 

reach out to you every 15 days for 
the next 5 months in the process.

NEW!
An AMPS Member Advocate will 
reach out to you every 7 days for 
the first 30 days of the process.

*NEW! indicates these enhancements are coming soon. They are not yet in place.
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